
25. REPRESENTATION ON HOUSING SUBCOMMITTEE STEERING GROUP RE ARANUI 
COMMUNITY RENEWAL 

 
Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate, Burwood/Pegasus Dennis Morgan - Community Advocate, DDI 386-0909  

Corporate Plan Output:   Burwood/Pegasus Community Board 

 
 The purpose of this report is for the Board to consider seeking community representation on a Housing 

Subcommittee Steering Group in relation to the Aranui Community Renewal. 
 
 The Community and Leisure Committee is to convene a Housing Subcommittee to deal with the 

various housing projects and an Aranui Community Renewal Steering Group may be convened.  It is 
suggested that the Board seek appropriate representation on a Steering Group. 

 
 Recommendation: That the Board recommend to the Community and Leisure Committee that it 

appoint a Board representative and two community committee 
representatives to a Housing Subcommittee Steering Group in relation to the 
Aranui Community Renewal. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


